
Liquor Commission Meeting 
Date November 8, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

The Lewistown Liquor Commission met at Lewistown City Hall on November 8, 2016, 

at 6:00 p.m.  

PRESENT:  Alderman Ford, Kelley, Weese, Barclay, Burget and Spotloe, also Mayor 

John King, Kevin Delmastro, city clerk Cindy Goddard, Amanda Woodruff, Elmer 

Littlefield Jr., and Rick Bishop.  ABSENT:  Billie Simmons. 

 

Subclass-DD1 Liquor License ordinance for discussion, owner will pay for two licenses, 

the Class D Package and the Subclass-DD1, also poker machines are to be in separate 

area.  Alderman Burget questioned gaming fee, it is usually paid to the state, but will call 

Attorney Collins regarding to make sure gaming fee is paid to state.  Alderman Ford 

wants to know if there is a limit on how many licenses there will be. Yes no more liquor 

licenses at this time.  Recommend this ordinance to the city council during regular 

session, pending that the gaming fee is alright. All members in favor of adjourning 

meeting at 6:13 p.m. 

 

 

      ____________________________________ 

      Cindy Goddard, City Clerk 


